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Dr. Zareh P. Bedoukian
40 Ashley Road ;
Hastings-on-Hudson, New York 10706

Dear Dr. Bedoukian:

We wish to thank you for your generous gift of
Ariel Ajemian's painting, "The Garden of Gethsemene, "
{24 x 36 inches).

Mr. Ariel Ajemian has long been recognized as
one of the outstanding religious painters in America.
Many of his murals and paintings are now in various
churches in the United States.

We consider "The Garden of Gethsemene" to be
vne of his best works. It is a deeply moving representation
of the suffering and betrayal of Christ and we appreciate
your selection of this painting as a gift to the Prelacy.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director



